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The Foundation provides support to our communities and 
employees in a variety of ways.  In 2024, we are on track to 
give over $400,000 in core charity, scholarship, employee 
hardship and miscellaneous giving grants.   
 
Our core charities grants are made annually and are 
intended to be large enough to make a meaningful 
difference to these charitable organizations and our 
respective communities.  To date the Foundation has given 
over $4.2 million to our core charities. 
 
Through our miscellaneous giving program, we are able to 
make smaller grants to support charitable organizations 
where our employees have a personal connection.  These 
donations are intended to support our employees who 
volunteer or participate in fundraising runs or walks.  They 
can also be given along with subsidiary volunteer events or 
holiday giving campaigns.  To date we have given over 
$200,000 in miscellaneous giving grants.    
 

Please see the information included in this newsletter for 

highlights of employee volunteer efforts and details related to 

the 2024 Scholarship awards.   

 

For more information regarding the Foundation and the 

organizations we support, please see our website at 

www.escotechnologiesfoundation.org. 
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Fiscal 2023/2024 ESCO Technologies Foundation Grants 
 

  FY’23    FY’24 Expected 

California 

 South El Monte Community Outreach 20,000              20,000

 Carousel Ranch 15,000              15,000 

 Special Olympics of Ventura County 15,000              15,000  

 Ventura County Search & Rescue 15,000              15,000 

 Big Brother Big Sisters of Ventura County -                10,000  

 Boys & Girls Club of Santa Clarita Valley 10,000              10,000  

 The Painted Turtle 10,000              10,000  

 The Food Initiative of Greater Stanislaus 9,000    9,000 

 Free Clinic of Simi Valley 5,000    5,000 

 Liu Fang Memorial Scholarship Fund 5,000    5,000 

 National Little League of South El Monte 5,000    5,000 

 Pacoima Beautiful 5,000    5,000 

Illinois 

 Habitat for Humanity Lake County 5,000    5,000 

Massachusetts 

 United Way-Marlborough Community Cupboard 10,000              10,000 

 Anna’s Pals   5,000    5,000  

 Children’s Miracle Network 5,000    5,000 

 Family & Community Resources  5,000     5,000 

 Old Colony YMCA -     5,000 

 Cradles to Crayons 2,000        -  

Missouri 

 Unleashing Potential 12,500              12,500  

 Friends of Kids with Cancer 7,500    7,500    

 Habitat for Humanity 7,500    7,500 

 Our Little Haven 7,500        -  

 Ronald McDonald House 6,000    6,000 

 St. Louis University High Robotics Team    -     6,000 

 Alive -     5,000   

 Forest Park Forever   5,000    5,000  

 Great Circle   5,000        -  

 Magdala House -     5,000 

 Make-A-Wish -     5,000 

 Marian Middle School   5,000    6,000  

 Ready Readers 5,000    5,500  

 St. Louis City League 5,000    7,500 

 Dan Devereaux Trust 3,000        -   

 St. Louis Symphony Youth Orchestra 3,000      3,000  

 Circle of Concern 2,500    2,500  

 Revitalization 2000 2,500    2,500  

Texas 

 Denton Freedom House 10,000                    - 

 Mobile Loaves & Fishes 10,000              10,000 

 Recognize Good 10,000              10,000 

 The 1877 Journey 10,000        -   

Vermont 

 Vermont Community Foundation 7,000           -  

 Vermont Foodbank 5,000        -   

 Hinesburg Community Resource Center -     5,000 

 Mountains to Mountains 3,000        - 
  
Scholarships 44,000  80,000  

Employee Hardship 16,373  38,141  

Miscellaneous Grants (<$1,000) 29,100  38,750  

  $367,473          $427,391 



 Financial Highlights 
 FY’23     FY’24 Expected 

 ESCO Employee Donations 82,793   73,897  

 ESCO Company Donations 255,000             270,000 

 ESCO Employee Match 57,464   52,313 

 Non-Employee Donations 3,841     2,100 

 Interest Income/(Expenses) 51   16,808  

  Total 399,149             415,118 

Grants Made  (367,473)           (427,391)  

Net Activity  31,676             (12,273) 

Cash/Investments Balance  537,594             525,321 

 

ETS-Lindgren  

 
 
The ESCO Technologies Foundation has been 

supporting Habitat for Humanity Lake County 

since 2014 and recently made the organization 

one of our core charities.  Each year the ETS-

Lindgren Wood Dale office partners with 

Habitat on a construction site, helping build 

a house for a family in need.  After a day filled 

with hard work, our employees are able to see 

how their labor pays off in helping the family 

that will eventually call that house their home.  
 
Dustin Goffron, a Principal Project Engineer at 

ETS-Lindgren, has personally been involved 

with Habitat for Humanity Lake County since 

2009.  He began as a volunteer on construction 

sites and along with many other Wood Dale 

employees, has helped build numerous homes 

over the years.  In 2016, Dustin joined the board 

of directors and in 2022 he was elected Vice 

President of the board.  He is also currently the 

head of the Development Committee at Habitat 

where they work on fundraising and partnership 

opportunities.  
 

 
 

 

 

  

  

  
ETS-Lindgren Wood Dale employees volunteering on a 2024 

Habitat for Humanity home build 

 



Crissair – Core Charity 

 
 
The Painted Turtle provides a life changing 

environment and authentic camp experience for 

children with chronic and life-threatening 

illnesses. The organization inspires these 

children to reach beyond their illnesses, and 

provides care, education, and respite for their 

families.  They have provided more than 

180,000 transformative Camp experiences to 

children with serious illness and their families  -

all completely free of charge.  
 
In 2023, The Painted Turtle returned to a full 

year of on-site sessions at 80% capacity, while 

their Hospital Outpost team delivered the magic 

of Camp to thousands of children and caregivers 

at 21 hospitals across the state. Fueled by a bold 

new three-year Strategic Plan aimed at serving 

as many children with serious illnesses and their 

families as possible, they provided over 43,000 

Camp experiences in 2023, the highest number 

since they opened two decades ago!   
 
In 2024, Crissair employees volunteered at their 

Aerospace Volunteer Day and the Foundation 

provided a $10,000 core charity grant.  The 

Painted Turtle has expressed how grateful they 

are for our ongoing commitment to serving their 

campers over the last five years.   
 

 
Crissair employees volunteering at the Painted Turtle’s 

Aerospace Volunteer Day 

HR Conference Volunteer Event 

 
 
 

The St. Louis Area Foodbank serves 26 counties 

in Eastern Missouri and Southwestern Illinois 

with a variety of outreach programs, including 

partnerships with more than 600 hunger-relief 

programs and local agencies (soup kitchens, 

food pantries, shelters, and residential 

programs). 
 
They believe everyone deserves access to food 

and the promise of a healthy diet.  They are 

committed to ensuring access to the food and 

resources our neighbors need to thrive.  Through 

their network of partners and programs, they are 

working to revolutionize the hunger relief 

system. 
 
As a part of the 2024 HR Conference, attendees 

participated in a volunteer activity at the St. 

Louis Area Foodbank.  The Foundation also 

made a $1,000 miscellaneous giving grant to the 

organization in support of our employee 

volunteers. 
 

 
HR Conference attendees volunteering at St. Louis Area 

Foodbank 



2024 Foundation 
Scholarships 
 

Congratulations to the 2024 ESCO 

Technologies Foundation Scholarship 

recipients.  16 students were awarded one-

year $5,000 scholarship for the upcoming 

school year.   
 

Hannah Baldoz  
University of San Diego 

(Edgar Baldoz - PTI) 

Sreya Binu 
Rutgers University 

(Jeena Mani - Doble) 

Jenna Boivin 
Westfield State University 

(Kathleen Boivin - Globe/CMT) 

Carol Chaylian  
Texas A&M University 

(Luis Chaylian - Doble) 

Yi Cheng 
Purdue University 

(Gracie Xu - Doble) 

Gavin Corbett-Valade 
University of Southern Maine 

(Craig Ball - NRG) 

Devinee Cornejo 
Antelope Valley College 

(Jack Mosmann – Crissair) 

Jeffrey Cote 
Merrimack College  

(Mark Cote - Doble) 

Natalie Dien 
Cypress College 

(Anthony Dien - VACCO) 

Caitriona Igoe 
Trinity College Dublin 

(Eileen Finnan - Doble)  

 

Lilah Kirkham 
University of Wisconsin - Madison 

(Duncan Kirkham - ETS-Lindgren) 

Amelie Lepple 
Western Colorado University 

(Andrew Lepple - NRG) 

Natalie Luc 
University of Massachusetts Boston 

(Nhi Luc - Doble) 

Sierra Robinette  
Garrett Community College 

(Andrew Teter - Doble/Phenix) 

Vincent Ton  
Northeastern University 

(Hoang Ton - VACCO) 

Chris Yang  
Purdue University 

(Daniel Yang - VACCO) 

 

All applicants received a backpack for the upcoming 

school year 


